[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]


    St Mary’s Convent Primary School

Bunscoil Clochar Mhuire

Trim, Co. Meath.
Fón: (046) 9431919  (  Faics:  (046) 9437942
Ríomhphost:  marystrim@eircom.net  (  Website:  www.stmarystrim.ie
Uimhir Rolla:  16646O
Imlitir 12
16th November, 2015.
Every Day Counts at St Mary’s Convent Primary School
9th – 13th  November 2015
	Room
	Attendance
	Room
	Attendance
	Room
	Attendance
	Room
	Attendance

	01
	92.6%
	08
	98.6%
	16
	94.8%
	26
	98.5%

	02
	93.8%
	09
	99.3%
	17
	92%
	27
	99.3%

	03
	86.4%
	10
	98.6%
	18
	100%
	30
	93.8%

	04
	95.4%
	12
	90.8%
	19
	97.4%
	31
	91%

	05
	97.9%
	13
	98.5%
	20
	100%
	 
	 

	06
	95%
	14
	92.6%
	23
	85.7%
	 
	 

	07
	90.8%
	15
	95.2%
	24
	100%
	 
	 


Congratulations to Rooms 18, 20 and 24 on having full attendance last week.  Their teachers will let them know this week what their prize is.
A chairde,
Parent Teacher Meetings take place this Wednesday and Wednesday week from 3.00-5.30 each day. School finishes at 2.45 on both those days. You should by now have received your appointment. Please contact the school if you have not. Please note that meetings with Special Ed and EAL teachers take place at the same times. We have tried to give these times close to the classroom times. Please contact the school if you have not received a Special Ed or EAL time.
Don’t forget Readalong finishes at the end of next week.  Cards may be returned from now on.  As the add says: “Every little helps!”  So please do your best for our school.  Monies raised will be lodged to our MUGA Account.

Croke Park Hours: The School has a total of 36 hours to work this year. To date we have worked a total of 14.25 hours on school planning professional development and staff meetings.  Our next planning meeting (after school) will be on Wednesday 9th December 3.00 – 4.30pm to formulate our school Self-Evaluation Plan (S.S.E.) in Pupils’ Physical and Emotional Wellbeing.  As part of our data gathering we have done staff surveys and pupil questionnaires. We also need to conduct a Focus Group to find the views of parents. If you have a child in Second, Third or Fourth classes and have an hour to spare @ 9.30 on Friday next, please contact the school. 

Gaelbhratach: We are asking parents to come on board by encouraging your children to speak more Irish at home-even if it is only “Más é do thoil é” (please) and “Go raibh maith agat” (thanks). Have a look at http://www.isfeidirliom.ie/ for some more assistance. Go raibh maith agat!

Attendance: in line with a directive from NEWB-the National Educational Welfare Board (http://www.newb.ie/) we are reminding parents/guardians of the importance of their child attending school and asking you not to arrange holidays during school term. We are required to inform NEWB if there has been a number of absences stating the reasons.  When this happens, parents/guardians will be informed and invited to a meeting on the matter, with the school.  We are also encouraging improved attendance. As you can see from the chart above we had full attendance in three classes last week.  Pupils who arrive late are asked to come in to school through the front door rather that outside classroom doors.  

Our annual Christmas Pageant will be performed this year by Third and Fourth Classes. It takes place at 1.30 p.m. and 7.00 p.m. on Wednesday December 16th. Tickets will go on sale shortly and all monies will be donated to the local St Vincent De Paul.  Other classes will also be having Nativity Plays in their classrooms and donations will be accepted there for same. Further details of the Nativity Plays will be issued by the relevant class teachers in due course.
Enrolment Forms for September 2016 are now available from Helen in the office.
St. Mary’s are pleased to say that we are supporting a local project to help homeless people in Dublin this Christmas.  Children have been asked to donate toothbrushes and /or toothpaste if they wish to participate.  These will be added to shoeboxes filled with other items.  The children can give items to their class teacher.  We will collect items until Wednesday the 25th November.  All support is appreciated. 













Ms Dully
A huge congratulations to the School Football Team on reaching the semi-final stages of the Meath Cumann na mbunscol championship. A big thank you for your dedication to training during lunch and after school training sessions. The school is very proud of you for reaching the semi-final. 












Ms Maguire
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Green News




The key to a greener planet is in our hands’
Our Green aim this year is to become more aware of the concept of Global Citizenship with particular emphasis on litter and waste management. We are all part of a bigger picture and we know that local acts have global repercussions. We must start small, and little by little we can make a difference. We will begin our theme of Waste management in our classrooms. Since embarking on our green schools journey, we have always tried to recycle, reduce and reuse where possible. In the school, we recycle batteries, ink cartridges, mobile phones, postage stamps, card, toilet rolls, cans, foot wear and eye glasses. Lots of charities have benefitted from our recycling efforts in the past. 

Our Annual Siopa Glas will be coming up again soon so start earmarking items that we might be able to recycle and make some money for a good cause. More details about this later.

WOW (Walking on Wednesday) will continue this week! Please remember hi-viz vests for extra safety! Meet up at Mornington House at 9:00am. The WOW teachers will escort the pupils (and accompanying parents/guardians) down to the school.


Remember Green is cool at home, at school and around the globe!

Community Notices
KIDS DANCE CLASS :-   3.15pm   TRIM GAA  Ages 5-8         €6 per class  (Sibling rate €5)

Zumba,  Hip-Hop,  Rock 'n Roll,  Jive.............             Contact :  Lorraine  086 8693546 / Jo  086 3381159
Music Lessons.

Learn to play a Musical Instrument Locally.  Music classes take place in St. Mary’s on Thursday afternoons.  Practical and Theory of music taught.  Preparation for Graded examinations.  End of term concert.  Flute, Saxophone, Keyboard and Violin classes, €200 for 20 lessons.  Wind instrument rental, details available on request. Contact Kieran Holt 087-6267477

Kids Brick Club

Thursdays 4-5 in Diocesan Hall, Loman Street, All ages and abilities welcome.   Also Athboy Convent Community Centre, Thursdays 6-7.  Kathy 086-1700215

Helping ADHD with Homeopathy

Dr Jaume Costa MD MFHom on Thursday 3rd  December in Trim Library at 7.00pm.  Please leave your name at library desk or contact library on 9430614.

Jiggle ‘n’ Jump

Music and movement classes running for little ones on Tuesdays and Thursdays in Oaktree Business Park.  Call Julie on 0868505310 or check Facebook page.

Art Club
Art Club has started in rooms 8 and 19.  Children can join on Mondays between 3-4pm.  All welcome (from Senior Infants to 6th Class)

Food for Thought - Nutrition Advisor
Are you struggling to get going in the morning or hitting a wall of fatigue in the afternoon?
What - and when - you eat can have a profound effect on your health, energy levels and general well-being.
The key to vitality, weight loss and general well-being is adopting a wholefoods and nutritionally balanced diet. Learning how to revamp your pantry and fridge with wholesome and nutritious foods is key!
For an individually tailored nutrition plan please feel free to call me to discuss your goals and decide if you would like to proceed with a consultation.
“Take the First Step towards a Healthier You!"
Grainne O'Beirne Kelly -  Dietary Counsellor (Institute of Health Sciences, Dublin) and member of the Federation of Nutritional Therapists (FNTP).
087 766 4694 or email obeirnegrainne@gmail.com
Table Quiz

Table quiz in Knighsbrook Golf Club on Friday 20th November at 8.00pm.  €40 per table of 4.  Plenty on prizes.
Awarded Green Flag�June ‘05/’07/11/13
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Nath na Seachtaine: Cén aois thú? Tá mé ..... (How old are you?)


Seanfhocal na Míosa: Nuair a bhíonn an cat amuigh bíonn na lucha ag damhsa











Dates to Remember





Meitheal:	Every Tuesday morning 9.30-10.30.	


Banna Ceoil: 				Every Tuesday @3pm.


					All Classes finish @ 4pm.


Do this in Memory of Me Mass:	The next Do This in Memory Mass will be on Sunday 13th December.  This date has been changed to facilitate the Confirmation preparation mass.








